
I am writing to support the valid points brought to attention. I echo the same concerns and ask 
that our voices be heard.  The following points brought to attention will provide peace, order, 
and stability. We all need guidelines that are common sense based. Landlords and tenants still 
need to follow the law. This crisis situation does not allow either parties to break other rules.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alice Farmer 
Owner/Property Manager 
Banana Belt Property Management  
Mailing: PO Box 969 
Brookings, Oregon 97415 
Physical address: 401 Hillside Ave 
Cell: 541-661-2570 
Office: 541-813-1522 
Fax: 541-469-7341 
 
 
 


